
 
April 27, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for the San Diego County Twin-Engine Firefighting Helicopter Project 
in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of San Diego, located at 1600 Pacific 
Highway, San Diego, CA 92101. The funds will be used to purchase a twin-engine firefighting 
helicopter, as the County’s existing single engine helicopters are being aged out and must be 
replaced. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
MIKE LEVIN 
Member of Congress 

 


